
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 26th September 2014 

Project  
Not long left… 
 
Remember that we would like you to choose a dinosaur to research and to share 
what you have found out with the rest of our class. You can present your research 
in any way you like: a model, a booklet, a podcast or even a cake! Remember it is 
most important that whatever you present contains information about your chosen 
dinosaur, as it will become one of the exhibits at the Park Grove Museum of 
Palaeontology. 
 
Remember the deadline is this coming Monday (29th September). 

Spellings  
Keep looking at your tricky words! Remember to learn your spelling list for a test 
next Thursday. If you lose your list, please ask for another in class. 
 

Maths 
Next week we will be solving addition word problems and working out averages 
from sets of data. 
 
We have set a new MyMaths homework for you to have a go at. Please complete 
this by Friday 3th October. If you have any issues with MyMaths, please see your 
class teacher. 
 

English 
Next week we will be writing our scary stories. Please ensure your story contains 
considerable suspense. 
 

Other Notes 
Letters are coming soon about exciting trips. Please remember to bring in your 
reply slips as soon as possible. We would greatly appreciate parental help with 
these trips. 
 
Congratulations to our new school councillors. Your first meeting is on Monday 
29th September at 9am. Please do not be late!  
 
A big congratulations to everyone who rode on their bike this week. We hope you 
enjoyed your delicious breakfast! 

 


